## **RECITAL INFORMATION**

## **Policies**

- 1. Applications <u>must</u> be fully completed and received by the deadline date and time (<u>10 days prior</u> to the recital date). Entries can be emailed to Liz Corbett at: <u>corbett.musicstudios@gmail.com</u> or mailed or telephoned to Joan Celestin, 434 Ferndale Ave, London N6C 2Z1 (519 681 2878)
- 2. The Recital Committee reserves the right to plan the length of the program and the number of performers. (We strive for under an hour.)

## **Suggestions for Participants**

- **1.** Students should dress in appropriate attire for a performance.
- 2. A variety of repertoire and styles is welcome.
- 3. Memorization is encouraged but not necessary.
- **4.** Teachers are encouraged to have their students acknowledge the audience with a bow after their performance.
- 5. Flash photography is prohibited.
- 6. All electronic devices need to be silenced.

Thank you from the Recital Committee -Joan Celestin, Liz Corbett, Marilyn Loosemore, Jeryl-Anne Churchill, Christine Tithecott